
Love, Friendship and Forgiveness.

ST JOHN’S FIRST SCHOOL NEWS

‘Let us love one another, for love comes from God’

1 John 4:7

19th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As we approach the half term break I would like to thank you for your support. The celebration of learning on Monday

was extremely well attended. This is a really important part of our partnership in your children’s education. It’s also

great fun and a chance for me to get to know you all better.

It has been a busy term and the children have worked hard to create some bible story based displays in the corridors,

see photos below. They are fantastic! I have included contact details for the food bank as I know times are becoming

increasingly hard for families. I hope you are able to enjoy some fun times too.

Enjoy your time together and relax

Best wishes

Mrs Reeves-Smith

Half Term Value

Throughout this half term we will be reading and listening to Bible stories that illustrate Generosity
‘God loves a cheerful giver.’ - Corinthians 9.7



Celebration of learning

Our wonderful Bible story displays

Reception class- Our core value of love

Year 1- Noah’s Ark

Year 2- Moses Year 3- The Creation



Year 4- Abraham and Sarah

Attendance
Well done Elephants

Dates for your diary

October

Monday 31st school closed for INSET

November

Parent consultations

Parent consultations to take place week commencing 7th
November

Monday 7th 3:30pm-6:00pm

Wednesday 9th 3:30pm-7:00pm

Booking will go live on Tuesday 1st November

Friday 11th November

Flu Immunisations

Friday 18th Five Loaves

December

Wednesday 7th - Friday 9th Christmas Nativity performances:

Wednesday 7th December 9.20-10.20am

Thursday 8th December 9.20-10.20am

Friday 9th December 1.45-2.45pm

Tuesday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Party day

Thursday 15th December Christingle Service AND LAST DAY




